
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

 

The East Haddam Board of Assessment Appeals will hold a public hearing at the River 

House on March 12, 2011 starting at 9:00 a.m.  Tax payers wishing to appeal their 

assessments must file a written application postmarked before February 20, 2011.  Only 

those persons filing a written application can be heard. Applications may be obtained at 

the Assessor’s Office, 7 Main Street, East Haddam, CT or on the town website at 

www.easthaddam.org.  Applications are to be returned to the Board of Assessment 

Appeals, P.O. Box K, East Haddam, CT 06423 or the Assessor’s Office. 

 

Dated this 9th day of February 2011 

 

      Edward C. Blaschik 

      Chairman, Board of Assessment Appeals 

http://www.easthaddam.org/

